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January 28, 2014




Medicare Part B
Attn: Written Correspondence
P.O. Box 6702
Fargo, ND 58108-6702

To Whom It May Concern:

I am requesting a “for Denial Only” letter.

I am a Licensed Professional Counselor (LPC) providing mental health/behavioral health services (CPT Codes: 90791, 90832, 90834, 90837). Because I am an LPC Medicare will not pay for the services I provide.

I am enclosing a copy of my license that shows my credentials.

Sincerely,




Lynne Coon, MS, LPC

Enclosure: Copy of state license showing credentials
1020 SW Taylor, Suite 448  |   Portland, OR 97205  |  503-243-2283
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